PEA Committee

From:

Aiwohi <puniaiwohi@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, August 17, 2017 10:21 AM

To:

PEA Committee

Subject:

Planning Commission

Dear Planning Commission,

I wanted to inform you that I applied to the Planning Commission and explain a little bit about myself. My name is Ka'apuniali'ionalaniki'eki'e Kanaloa Aiwohi. I come from a long line of Hawaiian People dating back to before contact. I was raised in the Hawaiian Immersion Program from pre-school to High School. I am very much involved in things Hawaiian on a social level and on a spiritual level by going to altars, and pre-contact churches to connect to those on the other side of the veil. I feel it is my civic duty to voice myself for the people that built our society and preserved these islands for all people to enjoy. I look forward to tackle a big kuleana and put in the hard work that is required of public servants. Please let me know if you have any questions, concerns, or thoughts about me or the culture that raised me. Aloha to you all!

Sincerely, Kaʻapuni Aiwohi